
 
 

 
 
 

Your ref:  
Our ref: HE233728D-09 
Enquiries to: William Binks 
Email: HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 
Date: 24th November 2023 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
Proposed Traffic Restrictions – Central Primary School (Upper Site), Ashington 
 
I am writing to inform you that Northumberland County Council intends to implement new traffic 
restrictions outside Central Primary School (Upper Site) following road safety concerns raised and 
observed by Officers primarily during school start and end times. 
 
A drawing showing the proposed location of the new traffic restrictions is enclosed. These 
include: 

 A ‘School Keep Clear’ zig-zag marking directly at the entrance of the school on Rosalind 
Street to apply from Monday-Friday between the hours of 8am-5pm; 

 A ‘No Entry’ point which would prohibit vehicles from accessing the back lane via 
Rosalind Street in a westbound direction; 

 Additional ‘No Waiting at Any Time’ restrictions on Third Avenue in the form of double 
yellow lines to prohibit obstructive and indiscriminate parking. 

 
If you wish to make comments on this proposal please do so via email to: 
HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk before Friday 22nd December 2023. 
 
Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note that 
comments may be included in a Decision Report to the Director of Environment & Transport and 
may be available for public inspection. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
William Binks 
Programme Officer 
Highways Improvements Team, Technical Services 
Northumberland County Council 
 



 

 


